
PROJECT OVERVIEW 

Indiana’s health needs healing, with disturbingly high rates of obesity, tobacco use and infant mortality. 

The One Measure initiative encompasses numerous projects made possible in part by the IU Health 

Community Impact Investment Fund, a $100 million fund administered by the IU Health Foundation. 

Through One Measure, we seek to improve these troubling numbers with collaborative programs designed 

to improve health throughout our state as well as by building stronger neighborhoods, providing better job 

and skills training, and offering improved educational opportunities.  
 

PLANNING HEALTHY PREGNANCIES INDIANA PROJECT

LOCATION: Marion County, expanding into underserved rural areas

IU HEALTH PARTNER: IU School of Medicine

PROGRAM BEGINS: 2020

FOCUS AREA: Healthy Living

COMMUNITY PARTNERS: Richard M. Fairbanks School of Public Health at IUPUI

IU Health is committing $1 million over three years to help reduce infant and maternal mortality rates in 

Indiana. Efforts will focus on healthy family education and providing access to providers and contraception 

at no/low cost to underserved women. The program will be piloted at underserved clinics in Marion County, 

expanding to rural clinics throughout the state.

 

To learn more about the Planning Healthy Pregnancies Indiana  

Project, go to OneMeasure.org.


